Name: Brianna Harvey

Naturopathic Medicine Study Commission Support

Dear Study Commission members, I Brianna Harvey am writing to ask for your support of passing of this bill to improve patients' accessibility to medical care from licensed Naturopathic Physicians. Passage of this bill is very important to me as I have found that my care with a Naturopathic doctor has been far more helpful, life changing, and beneficial than a standard MD. My Naturopath doctor takes time to understand & research the root problem of my symptoms rather than trying to prescribe me RX meds and get me out the door quicky.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Brianna Harvey 11 Nelson Street N. Providence, RI, 02911